LACC Golf Committee Minutes Tuesday, August 11, 2020

PRESENT: Mike Chuchel, Art Broughton, Maggie Fleming, Steve Fleming, Bruce Gillies, Bob Lambert, Will Rasmussen, Diane Rudgers, Debbie Stebbins, Trudi Leete, John Leete.

CALL TO ORDER: The meeting was called to order by Mike Chuchel, Chairman, at 2:31 p.m.

APPROVAL OF THE AGENDA: A motion was made, seconded, and carried to approve the agenda.

<u>APPROVAL OF THE MINUTES:</u> A motion was made, seconded, and carried to approve the July 14, 2020 minutes.

CORRESPONDENCE: None

STAFF REPORTS:

- A) General Manager Absent
- B) Head Golf Professional Absent
- C) Course Superintendent Art Broughton reported the mole traps that were recently put out are working well.

CLUB REPORTS:

- A) Men's 18 Bruce Gilles reported that the Men's 18-hole golf club had recently launched a new club website, laccmensgolf.com.
- B) Women's 18 Maggie Fleming reported they are continuing with weekly play.
- C) Men's 9 Bob Lambert reported the men's 9-hole group was experiencing delays on the golf course due to scheduling conflicts. Discussions with Bob Haney have resulted in scheduling changes which should alleviate the problem.
 - Bob also mentioned a pro-shop policy that was currently under review. The policy, initiated when the Men's 9-hole club was formed around year 2000, provides golf carts at no charge to Men's 9 players when their spouses, who are members of the Ninety Niners, are using the "family" golf cart to play with the Ninety Niners. Note: In an August 13 discussion between Bob, Scott Devereaux, and Bob Haney it was decided to retain the existing policy.
- D) Women's 9 Debbie Stebbins reported their weekly play will start 30 minutes later each week at 9:00 a.m. instead of 8:30.

<u>OLD BUSINESS</u>: The flashing red solar stop signs at hole 16, which were discussed last year, will be put into the 2021 budget. We will need two of them. The cost will be \$1,000 - \$1,500 each.

<u>NEW BUSINESS:</u> There was a question as to course policy regarding the minimum age of players and or observers allowed on the golf course. There used to be an age limit but there doesn't appear to be one now. Art agreed to talk to Scott to see if the policy needs to be updated.

NEXT MEETING: Tuesday, September 14, 2020 at 2:30 p.m. on the lawn

ADJOURNENT: The meeting was adjourned at 2:54 p.m.

Submitted by: Bob Lambert